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NASH COUNTY ALLOTSVo PER SCHOOL FOr I iBRARY

A d d i t i o n a l  L o u d  Speakers I o  Be A d d e d

Ten additional speak­
ers for the public ad­
dress system will be 
installed in the
school building in the 
near future.
"The present speakers 

used for making an­
nouncements, addresses 
and , presenting pro­
grams fail to be most
effective since all
rooms do not have 
them", says Mr.Carl H. 
T/Valker, principal. For 
that reason others are 
being added, paid for 
by the school.
During the summer of 

1940 ten speakers v/ere 
installed. They were 
placed principally in 
high school rooms,

Bailey To  Gr a n t  

N o  H o l id a y  

T h a n k s g i v i n g

Bailey school will 
not close for Thanks­
giving holidays, even 
though Nash County per­
mits any school to
have one day.
Principals and teach­

ers of Bailey and Mt, 
Pleasant schools,know­
ing the students and 
teachers v;ith friends 
of homos at a distance 
cannot visit thorn and
return in time for
school the next day,
docide to continue 
toaching. A short 
schedule will permit 
students to reach home ; 
for Thanksgiving din­
ner.

SENIORS OF '42 
PRESENT GIFT
Seniors of 1942 are 

presenting as a gift 
to the school a bul­
letin board, three by 

, four feot, that v/ill 
be 2̂ l£^ced over the 
trophies in the center 
of the front hall. 
This gift givon by the 
soniors costs fourteen 
dollars and forty 
cents,

ALL LOCKERS RENTED

necessary a request by 
the principal that all 
students rent lockors 
before using them,
Mr, Walker's request 

brings forth a demand 
that makes a four-to- 
a-lockor sharing plan 
compulsory.

tions for the Bailey 
Bugle,an increase over 
that of last year, has 

been acquired through 
the efforts and co-op­
eration of the stu­
dents in-the grammar 
and high school dopart>- 
monts,
To date the high 

school loads in the 
contest to got a paper 
in every homo, Inter-

SCHOOLS TO MATCH 

APPROPRIATIONS

^^Nash County allots 
sf70.00 for purchase of 
library books for each 
school in tho county 
provided individual 
schools match this 
fund, thus enabling 
any school to buy $140 
worth of library books, 
-ri'35, is specified for 
each high school and 
grammar grade depart­
ment ,

P.T.A, RAISES FUNDS

The Bailey P.T.A., 
raising its $70 by 
moans of cotton pick- 

selling tobacco, 
using a small a- 

tho treas- 
has placed its 

order for books.
All types of books 
are being bought, di­
viding the ni;imber as 
evenly as possible a- 
mong the different 
classifications requir­
ed for a standard li­
brary.

by those living in 
town and not having 
children in school is 

evidenced •by. .tho' 36 
subscriptions secured 
there,

In addition compli­
mentary copies are 
mailed to many school 
frionds and officials 
and to schools desir­
ing to exchange papers 
with Bailey.

Use of lockers during 
the first few v/eeks of 
school by students not 
paying rentals makes

ing, 
and 

mount from 
ury.

Bugle Su b s c r ip t io n s  In c r e a s e

175 paid subscrip- ost in the school news


